
General Meeting minutes for 10/24/2019 

• Marcus KF4YHP, greeted everyone. 
• Gave the sad news about Jack Evans, KC4PZA 
• Mike, TRK repaired the power supply on 146.980. However, it still seems to have an intermittent 

issue when, after heavy usage, it locks up.  
• SET (Simulated Emergency Test) is coming up on 10/26. More details to follow. Terry will work 

on a plan. 

Treasurer Report 

• William, KM4SKC was absent. In his stead Robert gave an update. 
• As of the last meeting, there is $4,380.15 in the checking. 
• Insurance is paid. 
• Checks were signed tonight for Cahaba internet and the Post Office box.  
• Bank account is balanced.  
• $64 was donated to the repeater fund. 
• 20 in attendance 

Secretary / Webmaster Report 

• We are still promoting our Slack page. Go to http://w4shl.com/slack.php to find sign up 
instructions. 

• There will be a 5th Thursday Hungry Ham dinner 10/31 (yes, Halloween). Go to 
http://bhamdinner.com to register for the email notifications. 

• Jack Evans, KC4PZA, passed away. Details were in the previous email.    

Vice Presidents Report 

• Looking for programs. 
• Christmas party coming up on December 12. Note the party starts at 6, instead of the normal 

6:30 to 7 meeting time. We will be using SLACK to communicate 

Net Control 

• We are looking for net control operators. The script is on the webpage under Nets & Repeaters. 
Contact Mike W4TRK for coordination.  

Presentation 

Roger Parsons presented on ARES. 

 


